FROM THE SECRETARY/WEBMASTER

by Faith Elford PDP, 2024-25 Secretary & Webmaster
wivfwafaith@outlook.com

As you can see, your President has gone back to giving you shorter monthly Program
reports to help you have shorter meetings. But please know that if there is a particular
program that your Auxiliary loves to put their energy into or donate to, check out our
website Program pages. There is more detail about each Program on the website page.

Remember, you do not have to give or work on every program presented for the year,
especially if you are small with limited resources. Pick a couple of programs and give it your
all! Every ounce of energy given to a veteran program is awesome!

HINTS & TIPS: Email - you may have noticed that more and more emails are dropping into
your Junk Mail each day. Email programs are constantly updating their security- for better
or worse. Our mass emails go through the National Webmaster’s company and servers.
They try very hard to let your providers know that we are legitimate emails, however, not
every provider is willing to work with the VFW. Yahoo, for instance, the National Webmaster
says that they will not whitelist us



